
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 28th June 2021 
 
Negative PCR test in Saplings PM-  Saplings & Seedlings classes reopening from Tuesday 
29th June 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Last Thursday am, we were notified of a positive LFT in Saplings pm. Guidance from the 
Local Authority Outbreak Management Team was to immediately close the class and notify 
all close contacts to self isolate, whilst waiting for the result of a PCR. 
 
Usually a positive LFT means a positive PCR. However, on this occasion, the PCR has come 
back negative. PCRs are much more accurate than LFTs, so with this information and further 
advice from the Local Authority Outbreak Management Team, we are now able to reopen 
Saplings and Seedlings class from tomorrow Tuesday 29th June. 
 
I apologise for the inconvenience caused over the last few days, but as a school we continue 
to work with the information we receive and the advice from the local authority and 
national government. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sarah Mardell (Mrs) 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 


